
Best wishes Mary

  

  

Fr. Stephen presented Mary McCann with a bouquet of flowers as a token of appreciation from
the parish on her last Sunday in Gilford as "Mary McCann". 

  

Mary will be returning as "Mrs. Mary O'Faogáin"  in September after her marriage to Eamonn
O'Faogáin on 9th August 2012

  

We wish Mary and Eamonn every happiness in their future lives together.
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